ATTENTION!

Please be informed that the issuance of certifications will be
suspended from 14-16 Auqust 2019 (Wednesday to Friday) as
the Suretyship Unit will participate at its annual strategic planning
session with the Office of the Insurance Commissioner
(OCOM) in Baguio City.

Regular work schedule will resume on
Monday, 19 Auqust 2019.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Suretyship Unit
Office of the Insurance Commissioner



